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II Run for 09.11.2017 Suspended Today               

National Grid BSUoS Charging Circular                                    17th November 2017

    

This note provides information about how we have had to suspend todays planned BSUoS II charging run for 

the 09.11.2017 settlement day until Monday the 20
th
 November 2017 due to issues with standing data. 

 

 

Due to a standing data issue and to preserve the accuracy of BSUoS charges for all customers we have been 

forced to Suspend BSUoS charging calculations for the 09.11.2017 II settlement day which were scheduled 

to be processed today, Friday 17
th
 November 2017  

This run will now be processed on Monday 20
th
 November 2017 and the data provided in the normal manner. 

Please note that this does not affect the other settlement days that were scheduled to be billed today, the 

25.10.2017 SF and 28.09.2016 RF runs which have been billed as normal. 

Please accept our apologies for the inconvenience of this action and rest assured that we are doing everything 

in our power to prevent further occurrence’s in the future. 

 

 

If you wish to receive BSUoS circulars via email please send an email to BSUoS.Queries@nationalgrid.com 

asking to be added to our distribution list. 

 

 

If you have any queries regarding this issue please contact the BSUoS team using the details below: 

Email:   BSUoS.Queries@nationalgrid.com
1
 

Tel:   01926 654 613 

Website: http://www2.nationalgrid.com/bsuos/ 
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 Please help us keep our records up to date by informing us of any changes in contact details via the email address  
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